
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Harvest 
 

We will be holding a whole school Harvest Assembly on Monday 10th October. 
As with other years we would like to facilitate a donation to the Rowhedge 

Food Bank. If you have items that you can spare, please bring these in any day 
next week. The food bank is grateful for anything you can spare, but are in 

particular need of the following items: 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Everyone in Year 
1; Zachary, Betty, 

Lilly, Byron, 
George P, Dylan, 
Albie, William, 

Elsie, Poppie and 
Phoebe in Year 

3; Tyler in Year 4 

Year 6 Secondary Applications 
 

A reminder that the application window for Year 6 pupils 
into secondary school is currently open, and closes on 
31st October 2022. It is VITAL that this deadline is not 
missed, or there is a very real possibility that your child 

will not get their preferred choice of setting.  
 

For more information and to make an application 
please visit: www.essex.gov.uk/apply-for-a-

secondary-school-place 
 

 

30th Sept 2022 
 

“I’ve heard tell that what you imagine sometimes comes true”  
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Musson 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
year3circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Parker:  

year3squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

 
Mrs Alexander & Ms Rayner:  

year4@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Frost:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Washing detergents 
Cleaning products 

Toiletries, toilet 
rolls, baby wipes 
Lunch box snacks 

Biscuits 
Peanut butter 
Hot chocolate 

Squash 
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Romans in Year 3 
 

Year 3 had a fantastic day this week at Colchester 
Castle. They built Roman villas and round houses, 

became archaeologists by identifying artefacts, 
walked through the vaults, and tried on outfits. Thank 

you to all the pupils and staff who made this such a 
wonderful day! 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Chocolate in Year 6 
  

As part of their learning about the Mayan 
Civilization, Year 6 have been going bananas for 

chocolate for their class topic. They designed, made, 
and decorated their own chocolate cakes in class 

that were enjoyed by Year 6 and beyond! 
 
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 


